
 
 
                                                 
Mr. Suk-Kyu Koh                                                            April 12, 2018  
President & CEO  
Chrysan Industries, Inc.  
14707 Keel Street  
Plymouth, MI 48170 
 

Dear Suk-Kyu,  

 

With great pride, I am pleased to inform you that Chrysan Industries, Inc. has been named a winner of 
USPAACC’s Fast 100 Asian American Business Awards 2018 – Congratulations! 
 
Chrysan Industries, Inc.’s outstanding achievements as a fast-growing business in these challenging 
times, are truly awe-inspiring. You epitomize the power of innovation, perseverance and faith – pillars 
of robust business growth and success. 
 
We will shine the spotlight on our Fast 100 winners at our two special events to honor you on May 30 
- 31, 2018, during our national flagship CelebrAsian Procurement & Business Conference. It will 
be on May 29 – June 1, 2018 at the Bethesda North Marriott Hotel & Conference Center in Bethesda, 
Maryland. 
 
CelebrAsian is an annual conference of UPSAACC. We are the country’s largest and most 
established Pan Asian American business organization. CelebrAsian is also the largest and most 
established B2B conference convened by Pan Asian Americans. For 33 years, it has served as the 
nation’s premier place for procurement and other business opportunities for the more than 2 million 
Pan Asian American-owned businesses nationwide.  
 
PepsiCo Chairman & CEO Indra Nooyi is our Conference Chair and she looks forward to meeting 
you. There, you will be able to network with Chief Procurement Officers, Chief Technology Officers, 
Chief Innovation Officers, and CEOs and Presidents of other successful Pan Asian American-owned 
businesses.  
 
Again, my heartfelt congratulations to you and your company and I look forward to seeing you at 
CelebrAsian 2018! 
 
 

                                                                                        


